
Girl Scouts    our community heroes!

For the last weekends of the Girl Scout Cookie Season, we are 
inviting our generous customers to purchase a package or 

more for police of�cers, �re�ghters and paramedics.
 

All packages purchased will be delivered to 
local stations at the end of the Cookie Season as a 
BIG COMMUNITY THANK YOU for their service!

 
Thank YOU for supporting the Girl Scout Cookie Program 

and our Cookies For Heroes campaign.

gsksmo.org/cookies


